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Congratulations to the A-juniors on reaching the 

final of the Aargau Cup 

 
 

With the 3:1 victory against FC Wohlen, the A-Juniors are in the final of the 

Aargau Cup, which will take place on 09.05.2024 in Gränichen.  

 

Baden4net congratulates the A-Juniors of FC Baden 1897 on achieving this great  

success and wishes them victory in the final. 

 

Hopp FC Baden Juniors! 

 

 
 

 

Would you also like to benefit from Baden4net's area-wide, stable OTO-Ready-For-Service  

fibre optic network?  

Please call 056 560 60 55 and our neutral advisors will be happy to help you find the most 

suitable Internet service provider for you and guide you through the change of provider until 

everything works perfectly. 


